
 

  
IMPORTANT 

  

  
CIR     :        F:54-BS                                                                    29 JUNE 2021 

SUB    :        I.C.C. AWARDS FOR THE YEAR 2020  
  

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

  

We invite your attention to our earlier Circular dated 16 February 2021 (copy enclosed) 

inviting nominations for ICC Awards for the year 2020.  The last date for receipt of 

nominations was Wednesday, 30 June 2021. 

 

Some of ICC members requested ICC to extend the last date of submission of Award 

nominations. 

  

We are happy to inform you that it has been decided to extend the last date of receipt 

of nominations for ICC Awards to Thursday, 15 July 2021. 

  

Kindly note that due to the partial lockdown still continuing, our office is not working all day 

and there may not be staff to receive the hard copies.  Hence request to send the Award 

nominations in soft format through e-mail : iccmumbai@iccmail.in. 

  

Kindly take a note of the same and do send the nominations for ICC Awards in various 

categories via email. 

  
Thanking you,  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
  
S. JAIKUMAR 
Secretary General 
 
PS:     Rules & Regulations as also the nomination forms could  

be downloaded from ICC website- www.indianchemicalcouncil.com     
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